Danou Hopes To Avoid Veto Of Raw Milk Bill
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A plan to let people in Wisconsin sell raw milk has been passed by lawmakers...but will it
actually be signed?

Democratic rep Chris Danou of Trempealeau believes Governor Doyle will sign it, instead of

using his veto. Danou says if enough opposition to raw milk leads to a veto by the governor,

that might kill the idea for a while. But he thinks the bill is 'well-crafted," and enjoys bi-partisan
support.




